## END OF SCRIP FOR SCHOOL YEAR / SUMMER HOURS

All orders for the 2019 school year must be in the office by June 10, 2019 and will be delivered on June 13, 2019

June 14<sup>th</sup> will be the last day to post to 2018 – 2019 school year

Starting Wednesday, July 3, 2019 the Scrip office summer hours are as follows:

Wednesday: 8:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m.

Wednesday: 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

\*Scrip will be available in breezeway after mass on select Sundays. Please consult the bulletin for scheduled Sundays.